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March 4, 1983

’

Mr. Richard Rawl, Chief

Office of Hazardous Material Regulations
U.S. Department of Transportation
MT13-DMT-221

Washington, D.C. 20590
Dear Mr. Rawl:

IAEA Certificate of Competent
packaging under the 1973 Revised Edition of IAEA Safety
Series Number 6 for the packages approved under certificate number USA/9167/8B.
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has finalized its evaluation of Amersham
Models 32068, 32278 and 3218 and has issued Certificate of Compliance 9167

Amersham Corporation is hereby applying for an
Authority for Type B(U)

[f you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me
at (312) 593-6300, extension 490.

Sincerely,

Linda A. Bagby

Manager, Environmental and

Safety Regulatory Affairs

cc: C. MacDonald, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
T. Finnigan
N. Pollitt, Al
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